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SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT WILL  

NO LONGER PROVIDE PASSPORT SERVICES 

 

 

Effective, Wednesday, July 1, 2015, the San Joaquin County Superior Court will no 

longer provide passport services in any Court location, including the Stockton Courthouse and 

the Lodi Court Branch.  Information regarding U.S. passports and international travel can be 

obtained at the National Passport Information Center (NPIC) at www.travel.state.gov or toll free 

at 1-877-487-2778.                
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